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I am a resident of Marion County OR and a customer of Republic Garbage Services.

I recommend that Republic improve its recycling and compost service to reduce what needs to
go in the landfill.

I reommend Benton and Marion counties welcome the RIDWELL company services to reduce
what goes in the landfill.

S Ducharme
Marion County
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